Important Information About Summer Schedule

As we continue to make adjustments to the manner in which we deliver instruction during this COVID 19 Pandemic, the College is working hard to plan for Summer. We’ve made several changes to the Summer schedule. Here is what is different:

· Summer Session A  courses were moved to an online format and folded into Session D (June 1st through July 24th)
· Summer Session B dates were changed to July 6th through August 28th.  
· Summer Session C dates were changed to July 16th through August 21st
· Summer Session D remains June 1st through July 24th

Note: Evening courses were rescheduled to daytime hours; the College will not offer evening classes this summer.  Some courses were cancelled due to low enrollment. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause or disruption of your summer plans. Our primary concern is for the health, safety, and well-being of our students, faculty, and staff. We continue to be guided by our healthcare and government advisors in determining when it is in the best interest for us to reconvene in person.

Summer registration is open now and current students can register through MyWarren. Students who registered prior to these changes are still enrolled in the courses they choose (although some with different start and finish dates), with the exception of those classes that were cancelled. All previously/current registered summer students will be contacted this week by advisors in Student Services; please expect a telephone call and check your emails frequently. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please check MyWarren to view your newly scheduled classe



